

## Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Linda Gorton Mayor

Dec. 28, 2023

Paul Oliva



Dear Mr. Oliva,

This is in response to your open records request dated Dec. 21, 2023:

"Emails sent and received by Stephanie Raglin, in her capacity as Chair of the Lexington-Fayette Opioid Abatement Commission. Please be sure to include solicitations from businesses and the responses, if any, sent by Chair Raglin. All messages from the public should be included whether or not Chair Raglin responded."

Dr. Raglin does not have a government e-mail address. Moreover, the Opioid Abatement Commission does not have a separate government e-mail address. To the extent that your request seeks to inspect emails from Dr. Raglin's personal email account, your request is denied. See 21-ORD-127; 15-ORD-226.

We have searched city databases for e-mail sent to the city from Dr. Raglin. These e-mails are being provided to you (attached). They have been redacted for privacy concerns.

If you would like us to conduct a search of the government's email records for city e-mail sent to Dr. Raglin, please supplement your request by providing the individual government email accounts to be searched, in order to facilitate the search.

Susan Straub

Director of Communications

Mayor's Office

FOLLOW MAYOR GORTON: www.facebook.com/MayorGorton www.twitter.com/MayorGorton